
(Corrigendum) 

In reference to the advertisement given in newspapers “Dainik 

Jagran and Dainik Bhaskar” on dated 19.05.2021 for various vacant 

posts under NHM, the post of Senior Treatment Supervisor (NTEP) is 

hereby postponed till further orders due to administrative reasons.  

 

--Sd/-- 

Civil Surgeon-cum-Member Secretary 

District Health & Family Welfare Society 

Mewat at Mandikhera. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


